
DECISION RECORD  
 
Number 015 
 
This document records a decision taken by the OPCC Chief Finance Officer, together with 
details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
 
The Police and Crime Commissioner has taken decisions to: 
 

a. Provide funding of £81,474 for Agile Working 
b. Provide funding of £51,925 per year for five years for the provision of pensions 

administration services. 
c. Provide funding of £200,000 to extend the support given to The Institute for Public 

Safety, Crime and Justice for twelve months as a single tender. 
d. Provide support to the regional contract to provide translation services in custody. 

Date  
 
4th January 2017 
 
Details of advice taken 
 
Professional financial and legal advice has been sought on each decision to ensure the 
decision making process is rigorous and provides value for money.  
 
 
Martin Scoble 
OPCC Chief Executive  
25th April 2017 
 
END 


